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Hi All —

| wanted to inform you that your TA applications was reviewed by the MDT Scoring Committee,
and your TA project has been approved to moved forward for funding.

| want to thank you for your time and the effort you put in to compile your applications to
compete for this limited federal funds.

Of the 23 applications received (approximately $20 million in federal funds request), only 9
projects will be moving forward. A little over $9 million in federal funds are available for this TA
cycle.

The next step is to get these projects into the MDT/FHWA programming databases and get the
transportation commission approval. These steps will be my responsibility.

| will be reaching out to each one of you as each project will need a signed funding and
maintenance agreement before moving to project development phase.

Let me know if you have any further questions.

Thanks.

Roy Peterson

TA Engineer

Consultant Design Bureau
2701 Prospect Ave
Helena, MT 59620
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